NFBI Membership Committee Meeting
May 8, 2012 7 PM
Attendance: 
Dale Sczweck 
Linda Hendle
Robert Gardner
Jamal Powell 
Gina Falvo 
Leslie Hamric 
At Large Chapter: Leslie Hamric 
the At-Large Chapter had 18 people on their last monthly meeting call. The chapter has been contact individuals on the White Cane list with the intension of increasing membership. 
Blackhawk Chapter: Robert Gardner 
Members of the Blackhawk Chapter visited Blackhawk College to promote NFBI and blind awareness. The school put on a disability awareness event and the Blackhawk Chapter attracted many interested people. 
The chapter plans on attending a low vision fair to hand out NFBI literature.
Jamal Powell: Chicago Chapter
Southland Region Expo on May 19th at the Erwin Center
The Chicago Chapter will be handing out literature at this expo. Last year, they had a very successful time, and we hope for the same this year. 
NFBI At a Glance
We are woking on a flier that will give thumbnail sketches of each chapter and division within the affiliate. Bob Gardner is going to send me a copy of the flier Blackhawk created last year for their chapter, and Leslie sent me, via email, the flier At-Large created for themselves. 
Dale will work on the draft of the flier, and send it out to the committee. All are welcome to make additions and/or corrections. This is a living document that we all will have some part in finalizing. 
Next Meeting:
Dale will check the NFBI calendar and send out possible dates on the NFBI list. 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:35 PM
Notes taken by Dale Sczweck, Membership Committee Chairman.   
